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4th January 2021 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
With E-Learning beginning on Wednesday 6th January we hope that the information provided below may 
be useful in supporting your child at home. 
 
Accessing Home Learning 
Parents of children in ​P1/2, P2/3​ and ​P3/4​ should now all be connected via both the family app and the 
class app (as a pupil) allowing them access to work that has been set and also contact the child’s class 
teacher. 
 
Pupils in​ P5/6​ and ​P6/7​ have been using Google Classroom throughout Term 1 and should have all the 
necessary information to access work. However, C2k passwords may have expired and if this is the case 
please use the link below for your child to reset their password: 
 
https://services.c2kni.net/ums/ 
 
Please ensure that you have access to either Seesaw or Google classroom before 12pm on Tuesday 5th 
January. If you have any issues, please contact us. 
 
From Wednesday, work will be uploaded in time for children to begin working from 9am.  
 
 
Home Learning Content 
Each day your child will be asked to complete a numeracy activity, a literacy activity and another activity                  
(this could be linked to PDMU, Arts or WAU). The work set is not intended to cover a full normal school day                      
as a normal school lesson would give more time for practical application, assessment opportunities and               
discussion. Therefore please don’t feel that your child needs to be working all day, getting through the work                  
provided by teachers will be enough for them, especially given the unusual circumstances. 
 
 
Assessment of work 
We now ask that all work is ‘submitted’ to show class teachers that the work has been completed. To                   
submit work, please take a photograph of the work and send it through via Seesaw or google classroom.                  
Teachers will acknowledge when a completed piece of work has been received. We ask that all work is                  
completed and submitted by 12pm the following day. 
 
Contacting Teachers 
When contacting class teachers, please only do so between the hours of 9am and 3pm. If you send a                   
message outside of these hours, please do not expect a reply until the following morning. 
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Doodle Maths 
Doodle Maths occasionally needs to be recalibrated to ensure that pupils are working within the correct                
level. If you find that the questions set are too challenging, please email the school on                
info@bready.strabane.ni.sch.uk and we will recalibrate it. Please ensure that Doodle Maths activities are             
completed independently. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Bogle 
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